December 2018 RESULTS OF FAMILY AND FRIENDS SURVEY
Thank you to all of you who have taken part in our Family and Friends Survey.  We are delighted with the feedback we have received.

The question asked in our surgery was “How likely are you to recommend our GP Practice to friends and family if they need similar care or treatment?”  Our results have been positive and are shown below.
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172 Patients completed the survey in December 2018.  128 patients gave us a rating of extremely likely, 30 likely, 6 neither likely or unlikely, 3 unlikely, 4 extremely unlikely and 1 don’t know.
We also asked our patients to tell us why they gave the rating they did and listed below are some examples of what our patients had to say.
"Prompt, efficient, professional and helpful advice"
“Park surgery and all their staff are exceptional and I feel privileged to have you.... Thank you for all you do and wish you all a Happy New Year to all your staff”

“Staff are lovely but almost impossible to get an appointment when needed”
“It would be difficult to know how you could improve the wonderful service you give"
“Really friendly, GP was welcoming and lovely too"

"Staff always very helpful."

“All the doctors I have seen sit and listen to you."

“Always running late at both surgeries”

"All staff and Drs, nurses are so professional and make you feel important"

“Courteous and efficient personnel in all areas so far experienced."

"Good service as always"

“Lack of appointments”

"Kind, caring, compassionate, & more than helpful!"

“I am a carer for my nan and each and every time I call on her behalf I have been greeted with nothing but kindness and care. Your staff are clearly well trained and good at their jobs. One morning I rang I was number 37 in the queue and within 15 minutes I had all my concerns dealt with- on a Monday too!”
“Medical concerns were listened to and appropriate course of investigative actions were agreed with follow through results to be discussed with same GP"
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